
Announcements—May 14th, 2024 

 

3D Printing Club 

Reminder that our 2nd session for 3D printing club will take place today, Tuesday after 
school until 4:30 sharp. 

 

Reminder 

There is no school this Friday, May 17th for students or Monday May 20 due to the holiday. 

 

Dungeons & Dragons 

Good morning adventurers! 

We will be resuming our regular scheduled date of Wednesday. All adventurers are 
welcome to attend. 

Let’s roll for initiative, LMS! 

 

Fish News 

After the salmon have laid eggs or spawned, they are called Kelts, however, they start their 
return journey after spawning and make their way down the river to the sea before freeze-
up. 

Tune in tomorrow for more facts about IBOF salmon. 


